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[ consider it to be both a pleasure and an honor to congratulate Yeshiva Darche Noam/Shapell's on
the occasion of its 40th anniversary. The Yeshiva has been a beacon of light in a challenging
environment and through it thousands of students have received the gift of Life, which flows from
our sacred Toras Chaim, the Torah of Life.

The opportunities I had to speak at the Yeshiva have shown me the high quality of the students who
come from very far away (in more ways than one) with their thirst and yearning for Torah. I have
especially enjoyed the times the Roshei Yeshiva and their dedicated staff of Rabbeim have come to
discuss some of the most vexing issues facing the Torah world. I have always been impressed by
their sincerity, knowledge and vision.

It is my berocho that Shapell's/Darche Noam continue to flourish, teaching more generations of
talmidim the essence of Torah, Avodah and Gemilus Chasadim, in a true, authentic and inspiring

way.




